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Manville Bridge Replacement

What’s Happening?

The Rhode Island Department of Transportation will be reconstructing a new Manville Bridge. The bridge, which 

connects Cumberland and Lincoln, will be closed and all traffic will be detoured during the construction period.   

The existing bike path and railroad that run under the bridge will be partially impacted by the construction of this 

project. 

When is it Happening?

Due to the complete reconstruction of the bridge, a detour will be put in place beginning on May 4 of 2020. Traffic 

signs will be placed in notable locations to assist with vehicle navigation around the detour. The Bridge is 

estimated to re-open to traffic in the summer of 2021, with full project completion estimated for the Fall of 2021. 

RIDOT will continue to work with the contractor to evaluate any opportunities to accelerate the reopening of the 

bridge to two-way traffic. 

Cumberland - Lincoln

RIDOT Business Outreach

David Walsh | 401-479-4506

For Additional Information Contact:

All construction projects are subject to changes in schedule and scope depending on weather conditions and construction related delays.

RIDOT Customer Service

401-222-2450  |  Toll Free: 1-844-DOT-ROAD
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